
Historic Preservation Commission Minutes 

Thursday, August 28th, 2008 

Waverly Public Library Conference Room 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present: Dita Boorom, Karen Lehmann, Geneva Liebau, Dr. Terrence Lindell, 

Les Zelle 

Members Absent: James Hundley, Kathryn Payne 

Council Present: Cyndi Ecker 

Also present: Beth Paulsen and Sarah Meyer-Reyerson 

 

. 

 

Regular Business: 

Motion: The April minutes were approved.  

Moved: Liebau   

Seconded: Boroom 

Yes: 5 No: 0 Absent: 2 

 

1. Council communications: Ecker stated that at the recent council meeting discussions 

were going on regarding the impact of the rail bridge during the recent flood. Discussions 

are continuing regarding the funding of repairs needed on the second pier. Liebau 

mentioned that Cedar Falls received grant funds for bridge repairs.  

 

2. Lindell proposed October 15
th

 as the deadline for proposals for the next round of 

Waverly Historic Register plaques. They would be reviewed and voted on at the October 

23
rd

 meeting.  

 

3. An Irving nomination was discussed.  

 

4. The committee discussed the possibility of having a “Vanished Sight Registry”. 

 

 

Old Business: 

1. No update on Historic Markers  

2. Lindell stated he would send out an email in the next 1-2 weeks scheduling a photo for 

the Waverly Historic Register plaque for Old Main 

  

The next meeting will be September 25th, 2008 in the conference room of the Waverly 

Public Library.  

Motion: The meeting adjourned at 5:58 p.m. 

Moved: Boorom 

Second: Zelle 

Yes: 5 No: 0 Absent: 2 

 


